
From: donna  
Sent: Sunday, May 18, 2025 5:28 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: longworth and leslie 
  

Sending this message to oppose the development of two five storey residential buildings 
containing 201 units. 

We do not need an oversized condominium that exceeds zoning limits, obstructing natural 
views and increasing traffic congestion. 

This also puts additional strain on the fragile local ecosystem and sets a bad precedent 
for Richmond Hill. 

Donna Harrison 

24 Wellspring Avenue 

Richmond Hill 

L4E4Z6 
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